
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            

If you are new to Greenville Alliance Church 
we hope you enjoy your time with us. 
   

May we recommend the following to get the most out 

of your visit: 

To Our Guests: Please complete a blue WELCOME CARD available at the Welcome 
Center or from one of our Welcome Staff.  We would like to personally greet you. 
  

We would encourage you to stop by the Welcome Center as we have a  
“Welcome” gift for you. 

  

Please feel free to ask any questions you may have about Greenville Alliance   
Church to our welcome staff. 
  

For Parents:  We are sorry we are unable to provide a nursery ministry at this 
time.  We have Children’s Sunday School and Children’s Church (ages potty-
trained 3-year-olds through 5th grade).  These provide a warm, nurturing, and 
well-supervised atmosphere.  There is no Children’s Church the first Sunday of the 
month. 
  

Please do not feel obligated to participate in the offering.   The offering is for 
regular attendees who consider Greenville Alliance Church as their church home. 

Today 

ELDERS’ MEETING  -  is tonight at 6:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

Quiet the hearts of all who worship here, that we may focus on you,             

O Lord, and bask in your love. 
  

 
 

 

 

 

    
    Adult Opportunities:  Week of February 21 

          SUN.    Feb.       21 6:30 pm  -  Elders’ Meeting  -  FH 
          MON.    Feb.    22 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
          TUE.    Feb.      23      10:00 am  -  Corn Hole  -  ALC 
          WED.    Feb.       24 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
    6:15 pm  -  Worship Team Practice  -  WC 
    6:30 pm  -  Prayer Meeting  -  FH 
          THU.    Feb.    25 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
                10:00 am  -  Thursday Sr. Ministry Bible Study  -  FH 
                    

     Student and Children’s Opportunities:  Week of February 21 

         SUN.    Feb.       21 5:00 pm  -  Jr. Bible Quiz Practice  -  CEC, Room 1 
    5:45 pm  -  Sr. Bible Quiz Practice -  CEC, Room 1 
    6:30 pm  -  4Twelve Student Ministry 9th-12th Grade 
         WED.    Feb.       24        6:30 pm  -  Kids’ Bible Time via Zoom 
 
 

This Week 

        - Alliance Life Center 

ALLIANCE WORKERS 
David & Evangeline 

  

LOCAL ALLIANCE FAMILIES  
Each week the names of church families will appear in the bulletin as a 
reminder for you to remember them in prayer. 
  

Michael Becher  ~  Shirley Kiser  ~  Zach Roth 
 

COMMUNITY -  Good Shepherd Center 

  

   

KIDS’ BIBLE TIME  -  On Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. the GAC Children’s Ministry 
will have a Kids' Bible Time via Zoom.  They are having a series of lessons and 
discussions on The Beatitudes.  Contact Annie Ball (814-573-6671) for more 
information or to get the Zoom link. The children’s service project for the month 
is the "Fill the Coolers" with canned fruit for the Good Shepherd Center. The 
children learned about filling others' buckets with kind words and deeds, so their 
kind deed is to fill coolers with food for others.  
  

 
 
  

 

Opportunities 

MOODY RADIO’S - Walk Worthy Men's Conference - will be held online 
February 27 from 2:00-5:00 p.m. Some men are interested in watching together 
at the church. Details are dependent upon interest and will be available later. 
Individual registrations are required, but we will have a discount to $20 per 
person if ten or more men register. For more information, please see Jamie Ball 
or view the information online: 
https://www.moodyconferences.com/walkworthy/cleveland/  
 
EDINBORO CAMP CHILI & SOUP COOK-OFF  -  is Saturday, March 20 at 
Edinboro Camp & Retreat Center.  See the insert in the bulletin, make a phone 
call or check out the Edinboro Camp website for more information.  Contact:  
Pastor Blair Blakeslee -  814-882-9816                                                               
www.EdinboroCamp.org 
 

 

This Week 

Children’s Ministry 
--The meeting that was originally scheduled for last week has been rescheduled    
  for Tuesday, March 2 at 6:30 p.m. in the Children’s meeting room.  This will be   
  a Children’s Ministry team meeting, planning, and prayer time. 
 

--There is a need for someone to oversee the Nursery Ministry.  Please contact  
  Annie Ball if would like to learn more about this opportunity to serve. 

http://www.edinborocamp.org/
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February Deaconess Linda Shearer 814-382-8944 
FEBRUARY 28   

Service Times 8:00 am 10:30 am 
Prayer Partners Jim Richards Rollie & Kitty Fenton 

Greenville Alliance Church, 63 Conneaut Lake Road  Greenville, PA 16125, Phone 724.588.7167, is a 
member with the Christian & Missionary Alliance  denomination headquartered in Colorado Springs, 
Colorado.  For more information about GAC visit the church website at:  www.greenvillealliancechurch.org
        

National Office website:  www.cmalliance.org 
  

  

 

Greenville Alliance Church Purpose Statement... 
  

Love God,  Love others, Reach and teach others to do the same. 

BONGOLO HOSPITAL DONATIONS  -  GREAT NEWS!!!  The due date for 
donations   has been extended to March 17.  EYE CLINIC— Boxes - Preservative-
free Artificial Tears (single-use vials in a box) Example: Theratears, Regular Artificial 
Tears Bottles - Example:  Gericare Artificial tears...Note:  Generic artificial tears and 
Great Value are acceptable as well.   SURGERY DEPARTMENT—Operating Room 
Table Sheets, Surgical masks Note:  Masks should be purchased not homemade.  
The container for donations is in the lobby.  Let’s bless the hospital. 
 

TOTE BAGS  -  filled with monthly request items for our Community Ministries 
are due to the church lobby by February 22. 
 

Schedules 
Services:  Sunday at 8:00 & 10:30 a.m.       
Sunday School:     9:20 a.m. for youth and children, 9:30 a.m. for adults 

 

    

Welcome to 
 Greenville Alliance Church 

Ministers, The Congregation 
Rev. Philip Harrison, Interim Pastor 

 

February 21, 2021 

Financial 
ON-LINE GIVING  -  is available through the church website:  www.greenvillealliancechurch.org 

Missions 

THANKS  -  Thank you Dear Sisters in Christ for the lovely Valentine flower 
arrangement.  You are angels.  Dick and Hazel Shollenberger 
 

ALLIANCE LIFE MAGAZINE  -  is a publication of the C & MA that provides 
information on missions, Alliance workers and the work of the denomination. To 
request a subscription call-1-877-284-3262, email-alifesubs@cmalliance.org, 
visit-cmalliance.org/connect, complete a subscription card that is in the lobby or 
call the church office.    If you choose to use a subscription card, please put the 
completed card in the tray marked Alliance Life at the display in the lobby no 
later than March 14.  The church will collect all of the cards and mail them 
together.  
 

Resources  

Church Family 

mailto:email-alifesubs@cmalliance.org

